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May 19, 2020 
 

NO OBJECTION LETTER 
 
To: Nicolas Panzo 
 
From: Mike Amodio, AICP Planner 
KEITH 
301 East Atlantic Blvd                                                                                                                             
Pompano Beach, Florida 33060 
Mamodio@keithteam.com 
954.788.3400 
 
RE:  Petitioner/Owner Intends to Vacate a Portion of a 12’ Platted Utility easement, per plat book 111 
page 33, (see attached highlighted plat), found within the City of Pompano Beach.   
 
Subject Property Address: 3420 NW 27th Avenue, Pompano Beach, FL 33069 
Folio Number: 484221070050 
 
The undersigned intends to submit an Easement Vacation Application to the City of Pompano Beach and 
Broward County Board of County Commissioners for the above referenced property. 
 
Please complete the following, and return the signed and dated form to the Petitioner/Contact person 
reference above. 
 
1._______We have no objection to the vacation. 
2._______We have no objection to the vacation if the following is satisfied: 
3._______We have objection as follows:___________________________________________________ 
_____________________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
   Attachments:  
   Completed by:_________________________      Date:_________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
__________________________                      ________________________________________ 
Signature                        (Print name, title, address, and Contact Information) 

Based on FPL Permit department, we do not need to permit the pole even if it will be in R/W since existing

           MEGAN BAILEY Megan Bailey, FPL Engineer, 954-956-2017




